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Dear ______________ [NOTE:  Try to send the letter to a specific person rather than a title]
I am writing to request a donation of ___________________ [NOTE: state what you are requesting] to the __________________________ [NOTE: name of your nation] for our participation in the NATO Charity Bazaar on 18 November 2012. 

The NATO Charity Bazaar is an annual charity event organized by volunteers from 36 nations—27 of the NATO Member Nations and 9 Nation Partners for Peace—held at NATO Headquarters in Brussels, Belgium.  Over 5000 people attend each year.  This Christmas Market type extravaganza includes stands by each nation, a Tombola (raffle), and an international restaurant.  The National Stands sell products highlighting the crafts, products and specialties of their nation.  The giant Tombola includes prizes from each nation.  And the International Restaurant, always a highlight of the event, features cuisines from the different nations.

This event has been part of NATO for 43 years. We are honored to have The Secretary General of NATO’s wife, Mrs. Anne-Mette Rasmussen, The Chairman of the Military Committee of NATO and his wife, Admiral Knud Bartels and Mrs. ? and The Deputy Secretary General of NATO and his wife, HE Mr. and Mrs. Claudio Bisogniero as Patrons. 

All proceeds from the Bazaar are donated to International and Belgian charities that are selected with great care. 

We are requesting a donation of _______________________ [NOTE:  The more specific you are the better.] Your donation will be used to __________________ [NOTE:  Explain what the item will be used for: as a prize for the Tombola or for purchase at your booth). :

As a sponsor, your name will be featured prominently on our National Stand during the Bazaar.  In addition, we will be happy to display any promotional material that you provide.

To give you a full overview of the NATO Charity Bazaar and our charitable donations, I have attached the following material:  an overview of the NATO Charity Bazaar, a list of the charities we supported in 2010 [NOTE:  if you send this letter out after the June meeting, you could send the list of charities for 2011], and a letter of support from our Association [NOTE:  if you would like a support letter, please request the letter from President Susanne Christtreu at president@natocharitybazaar.org]. I also invite you to visit our web site for more in-depth information about the Bazaar, our organization and our charities.  (http://www.natocharitybazaar.org).

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.  

Thanking you in advance for your kind consideration of this request.

Respectfully submitted,
�
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